
May 22, 2005 
 

14085 Howard Rd 
Dayton, MD  21036 

 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21036 
 
Re: FCC ID:BJIB-SX 

 
Gentlemen: 
Submitted herewith is an application for a UHF frequency transmitter module to be used 
in a series of barcode printers having essentially same form factor.  The transmitter 
module was tested installed in a printer that was representative of the line of models that 
will have the transmitter module installed in them.  These printers are identified in the 
following manner: B-SX4T-XXXX-XX and B-SX5T-XXXX-XX where the X’s 
represent features changes only such as color, resolution, etc.  These features do not 
affect the radiation from the units. 
 
If there are any additional questions, please contact me at 410-531-3439.   

 
 
 

      Sincerely yours, 
 
 

Phillip Inglis      
     TRP/Cetracoms     

 
 
 


